November 25, 2008

Jody & Trisha Kennedy

Dear Friends,
At this season of Thanksgiving we are often moved to reflect
on the significant events and people that have impacted our
lives during the previous year. Sometimes these reflections
bring happy reminders, but other memories may bring to mind
unpleasant and even tragic recollections.

During this Thanksgiving season, remember the great mercies of
God and His grace through His son Jesus Christ. Ewven in the
face of tragedy and unpleasantness, His love shines through
and gives us the joy that is beyond all understanding.

Cur prayer for you is that God's many blessings do not go
unnoticed and that gratitude and joy will overflow during your
Thanksgiving celebration.

Charlotte, NC

We are working with Operation
Christmas Child (a project of Samaritan's
Purse) in Charlotte, NC through mid-
December. For the first time in many
years, we are away from home and
family during this special season of
Thanksgiving. Monetheless, we cannot
adequately express our gratitude to our families and our faithful
supporters who enable us to serve the Lord.

We wish all of you a special and gratitude filled Thanksgiving
holiday.
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